
 

NOTICE IN TERMS OF SECTION 33 OF THE MUNICIPAL FINANCE MANAGEMENT ACT, ACT 56 OF 2003 

 
Sol Plaatje Local Municipality hereby invites interested parties to comment on the conclusion of a 

Professional Services Contract with Bigen Africa Services (Pty) Ltd, for the implementation of the Bulk 

Water Infrastructure Refurbishment and Upgrade program. 

 

Copies of the Section 33 Explanatory Document and the Draft Service Level Agreement with Bigen Africa 

Services (Pty) Ltd are available during office hours at the office of the Municipal Manager, from 07h45 to 

16h45, Monday to Thursday and 07h45 to 15h30 on Fridays. 

 
       

      A copy of the documentation is also available on the municipal website www.solplaatje.org.za. 

 

Written comments must be submitted on or before 24 November 2023 in a sealed envelope that must be 

deposited in TENDER BOX of Sol Plaatje Municipality, Municipal Stores Complex, Abattoir Road, 

Ashburnham, Kimberley. 

 

Submissions must be addressed to: 

 

The Municipal Manager 

Sol Plaatje Local Municipality 

Municipal Stores Complex 

Ashburnham 

KIMBERLEY, 8300 

 

OR submit via email to this email address:  bulkwater@solplaatje.org.za 

 

Submissions must be clearly marked: “SECTION 33 PROCESS – Service Level Agreement: SPLM Bulk 

Water Supply Infrastructure Upgrade and Refurbishment.  

 

Municipal Manager 

B.S. Matlala 
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